
Thank you to everyone who has engaged in the home learning.  I appreciate this isn’t the ideal situation to be in, but given 

the current situation there is little choice. 

For us, it is lovely to at least be able to see you and communicate with you rather than having no contact at all.  It also gives 

you, as children and families to ask for any help or support you may need to continue learning. 

It has been great to see the high level of engagement and the work that has been sent in for us to see.  As previously         

mentioned, Home Learning is a government requirement and has been outlined in the guidance and attendance is being     

recorded and monitored. 

School Website:  www.roefarm.co.uk  

Whilst not in school, updates will continue to be posted on the website, as well as on the main page of Class Dojo. 

Class Dojo 

Zoom sessions:  

 There are two inputs each day from your class teacher.  One for English and one for Maths.  Teachers are modelling 

and talking about what is expected in order for you to go away and work independently. 

 Once work has been completed please add your work to the class dojo portfolio so that feedback an be given. 

 If you have any questions during the day you can contact the class teacher by dojo.  They will get back to you at some 

point in the day but it may not be immediately as they are still teaching children in school.  School finishes at 3.00pm. 

 If you haven’t already done so, ask your teacher for your login (this could be a QR code or a pin number), select your 

name and share your work with your class teacher.  This will only be seen by the class teacher. 

 When logging in, please be on time.  Could you please log your child’s name and ensure your camera is on, this helps 

staff when completing the register.  

 Please remember to mute microphones unless talking to the teacher to reduce the amount of background noise when 

sessions are being delivered. 

  

Step 1: Scan your class QR Code   Step 2: Select your name   Step 3: Click on ‘Portfolio’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If anybody has any problems please do not hesitate to contact us and we will support you in anyway we can. 

Keep going everyone, you’re doing a great job! 

Mrs Weston 


